
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
August 8, 2006 

 
Attendees:  Billy Gunnin, John Feldt, Ed Quattlebaum, Ted Burgess, Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
        

Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin called the August  8, 2006 meeting to order 
 

Minutes from the June 2006 Recreation Commission meetings were approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business: 

 
• Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission, Green Space task force will start meeting in September.  A letter of 

invitation will be sent in August to interested organizations inviting them to the September Recreation Commission meeting 
 
• Multi use path 

• No new news  
 

• Weather Policy 
• John Feldt will provide Sever Weather Awareness training to Fayette County associations as necessary in the 

February/March time frame 
 

• Field usage fees 
• Usage fees for free tournaments will be per the existing fee schedule 
• Local schools that have used the facilities prior to restricted usage policy will be allowed to continue using the facilities 

without penalty 
 
New Business 
 

• Using park fields when they are closed for maintenance 
• There are some groups using the fields even when the fields are closed for maintenance  
• Recreation Commission recommends exploring options to monitor and protect county parks and building assets 

• Park monitors, surveillance equipment, law enforcement are options 
• Anita will determine what options are available and in use by other counties 

 
• McCurry Park picnic driveway 

• Anita is exploring options to enhance the safety of pedestrians and protect the natural environment in McCurry park by 
closing off the driveway to the picnic area forcing visitors to park in the parking lots.   

 
Miscellaneous 
 

• Brooks Park parking lot is being paved 
• Gravel parking lot at McCurry Park to be paved 

 
With no other business to address, the August 8, 2006 meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary 
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